Dear nurse managers-

The Diabetes Management Qstream for Nursing staff has reached its half-way point, and we’re reaching out for your help. 54% of staff enrolled have either not started or have stopped participating in the Qstream. We kindly ask that you encourage your staff to start and complete this important and mandatory learning activity.

The attached Excel spreadsheet includes the names of all participants who have not started or are inactive in the Qstream. The list is sorted alphabetically by manager for easy identification of your staff members.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please remind staff that this activity is mandatory and expected to be completed by April 29th. Because Qstream sends questions over time, and not all at once, completing this by the deadline requires staff to begin immediately.

Thanks for your help in communicating this information,
XXXXXX
